
OUR LADY OF FATIMA ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH
Fr. Charles E. Holden
P. O. Box 116, Shady Cove, OR 97539 

 (541) 878-2479 
Sunday Mass: 10:00 am  Weekday Masses: Wednesday and Friday at 9:00 am 
Confessions: Sunday at 9:15 am    Rosary: 40 minutes before Mass
Email: fatimacatholic60@yahoo.com
Website: www.fatimacatholic.org

2nd Sunday in ordinary time
January 19, 2020

Collection: $1975.90
(Needed - $2000.00)

St. Vincent De Paul: $377.00

Fr. Charles is available to meet by appointment on Wednesdays and Fridays following Mass until 5pm. Please call 541-878-2479 to make an appointment. If he is unavailable, please leave a message. He does not want to miss talking with you.
Pastoral Note 
Should you or a family member be admitted to the Hospital - Asante or Providence, please inform their Spiritual Care Office to contact a priest at either Sacred Heart or Shepherd of the Valley for the sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick. Time is not on Father's side coming from Shady Cove, and these parishes are able to attend to you without a long delay.

PLEASE PRAY for our sick brothers and sisters of our parish family and friends 
The choir will be practicing a new song with the congregation today.  The choir thanks our parish community for their participation at our Sunday Masses!

Breaking Bread Missals

We have a limited number of Missals for our church.

If you have taken one home, please remember to return it to the vestibule.

If you have maintenance questions or concerns, you can contact our expert, Jim Favero.  Call or text him at 541-821-3457

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity January 18 – 25
The Week of Prayer for Christian Unity invites the whole Christian community throughout the world to pray in communion with the prayer of Jesus “that they all may be one” (John 17:21).

For further information see https://archdpdx.org/ecumenical-interreligious-affairs
Faith In Focus will resume soon.

What topics are you interested in?

See sheet in hall to list a topic.

Please include your name.
What day works for you?


Please indicate which day you would attend.  
Sunday, January 19th we will have a collection for the Catholic Communication Campaign.  See the flyer in the pews.

The envelopes are available in the vestibule.
Sacred Heart invites you to join them in the Traditional Latin Mass - Candelmas (the blessing of the Candles), also known as the Feast of the Presentation of Jesus Christ and the Feast of the Purification of the Blessed Virgin Mary

Sunday, February 2, at 3:30 p.m. at Sacred Heart Catholic Church, Medford.
 
 Fr.Stephen Kenyon will be celebrating Mass for us.


 There will be a potluck and catechesis after Mass in the Parish Hall.

 Please bring a dish to share.
Candlemas commemorates the presentation of Jesus at the Temple.  It falls on February 2, which is traditionally the 40th day of the Christmas-Epiphany season. These blessed candles serve as a symbol of Jesus Christ, who referred to Himself as the Light of the World. The service will begin with candles (provided) being blessed and distributed to the faithful.  A procession with the candles will follow. 

Father Charles wants you to know that in inclement weather, snowy or icy roads,
do not try to come to Mass.  He wants us all to be safe.  

